 Severn Valley Group 11

Meeting Commenced at 12.02pm at Welland Steam fair

SVG Committee
Chairman..................................  Jeremy Layton        (JL)

Rally Officer.....  Sandra Layton (SL)

Vice chairman and Assistant Sec Derrick Harrison (DH)

Secretary........... Liz Harrison... (LH)

Treasurer ..................................Stewart Priddey ... (STP)

Committee........ Sheila Priddey (SP)

Health & Safety.........................  Mick Emeny........ (ME)

Committee.......   Janet Emeney(JE)

Equipment Officer..................... Anthony Barnsley  (TB)

Committee Members    Apologies From  DH,LH,TB

Agenda  National
JL 
Pre national Newland and post national Lickhill Manor rallies 2020
both to be 5 day Rallies dates to be confirmed.
All committee In agreement to running these
SP
Asked if there would be entertainment put on?
JL 
No-he suggested printed sheets of local information only.

SL
Suggested visit to Morgan Factory 

JL
Transport would be needed and asked (SL) to look into costs involved.

JE .SP.
Confirmed they believed they still did the tours at Morgan factory.

SP 
Said he would need to know the numbers.

JE
Suggested a local ukulele band for entertainment at Newlands.

JE 
Said there is no room for Marquees.

JL 
Stated he would be willing to loan and erect 2 gazebo’s


JL 
There would be no entertainment at Lickhill manor.

JE
Requested that the gate would be open along the river walk at Lickhill.

Jl
Will ask the question to the camp site.

SL 
Asked about disabled scooters charging points?.
JL 
Stated he would ask the camp site, but if any cost, that will be up to the member to pay.

Xmas meal
SP
When will it be open to any other group?
JL
Stated end of August.

SL
 Only five place left to date and we have six on reserve.

SP
Asked if Jeremy would check if they would do Gluten Free meals/

JL
 To report back 

Rallies Information
JL
 We have hosts for all the rallies until the end of 2019.

JL 
Stoke Prior Venue. Towards the end of August (JL) will check with treasurer for figures and if club can afford it will hire a local singer. 
JL
Will check with Stoke Prior if we can have entertainment.

JE
Asked has building work started at Tewkesbury school yet?

JL
Yes and they hope to complete by the end of September.

ME
Stated we will need the big car park for the agm

All committee members present Agreed 
JE
Asked if Disabled can be parked near the hall at the AGM and also the committee for the New Year rally.
JL
Only if they can produce a Blue Badge being proof of disablement rights.
JL
Will put on website prior that this is the requirement needed or they will not be allowed the concession..

JL
 Will bring walkie talkies for committee use.

SL
Is there anything else being put on this year.

JL
 There will be a barbecue at Newlands rally. Hereford rally there will be plenty on there so nothing needed.

JL
Stated I hope all the committee will attend the New Year rally.

JE
 Will we be able to run the tearoom at the New Year rally?
JL
Depends if the room is available, or may be able to set something up,
JL
Will contact school 2 weeks prior to AGM to see if possible.. 

JL
 Closed the meeting.
Meeting Closed 12-35pm.

